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3 October 2024 
 
 
Dear parents/carers of Years 7, 8 and 9, 

 
Key Stage3 (Years 7-9) Information Evening 

Wednesday 9th October 
6pm – 7pm 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Key Stage 3 Information Evening on Wednesday 9th 
October.  The evening has been designed to share with you the important developments we have 
been working on for our Key Stage 3 students in recent months.  
 
Parents are strongly encouraged to attend the evening where senior staff will talk about these 
exciting changes and give you the opportunity to ask any questions.  
 
This evening will help parents in fully understanding these changes so you are in the best position 
to support your child through the Key Stage 3 learning journey. 
 
The evening will include information about the following improvement areas we are developing: 

 Curriculum - what students learn in Key Stage 3 to best prepare them for GCSE’s 

 Assessment -  how we monitor students’ progress and report this to parents 

 Reading - our reading strategy which includes: routine testing to measure reading ages, 
our tutorial reading programme, our much improved library service and our in school 
intervention programme to support students who require additional help 

 SEND - support for students with additional needs or emerging SEND needs. 

 
We are expecting high numbers for this event so we ask for a maximum of two members from 
each family to attend as we have limited capacity in the main hall. 
 
The evening will take place on Wednesday 9th October in PA2.  There are two time slots available 
to choose from for the event.  So we can monitor numbers attending the event please can you 
complete the google form if you intend to attend the evening and indicate which time slot you 
would like to attend.  Please complete the form by Tuesday 8th October. 
 
I very much look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Karl Musson 
Deputy Headteacher: Curriculum and Standards 

https://forms.gle/2SdhPTbaKbQywwK89

